UNDER THE SPONSORSHIP OF

REPRESENTATIVE KATHLEEN CLYDE
HOUSE DISTRICT 68

On behalf of the members of the House of Representatives of the 129th General Assembly of Ohio, we are pleased to commend the
PORTAGE AREA REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION AUTHORITY

on being presented with the Ohio Auditor of State Award.

Recognized for its exceptional comprehensive annual financial report, the Portage Area Regional Transportation Authority is
deserving of high praise for its outstanding record keeping and financial reporting. This distinction is a justifiable source of pride and
an excellent reflection not only on the agency itself but also on its dedicated board of trustees, including its president, Rick Bissler, on
its astute management, on its hard-working staff, and on the entire community.

Over the years, the Portage Area Regional Transportation Authority has become known for its superior fiscal responsibility, and all
those responsible for this award can reflect with pride on the strong tradition upon which it can build an even more productive and
rewarding future. Their efforts have certainly made the area a pleasant place to live and work.

Thus, with sincere pleasure, we applaud the Portage Area Regional Transportation Authority on its recent accolade and extend best
wishes for ongoing success.
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